
Autumn Term 1 Caterpillar Nursery Learning Focus  
What a wonderful start to our Autumn term! We have been busy welcoming new 
children into nursery. We are very proud of the way they have settled in. The 
returning children have been helping the new children, by showing them how to follow 
Caterpillar Nursery routines and by showing them how to access the many wonderful 
activities we have for them to take part in. 

 
We are discovering lots about Autumn and all of the different changes that it brings. 
We have collected natural objects such as, leaves, twigs and pinecones which the 
children have shown interest in exploring and using in their play activities. 

 

  



 We have many different resources to explore at nursery and the children are showing 
such curiosity and independence as the discover new activities to engage in. 

The children have shown particular interest in puzzles, construction and expressive art 
and design. We have a variety of resources to explore that challenge the children’s 
fine motor skills and levels of concentration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



At circle time we have been enjoying listening to stories and singing rhymes together. 
The children are doing so well at learning one another’s names as we sing the ‘hello 
song’ 

‘Own babies’ is our story of the moment. You can share this story together via the 
link below. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bXP66T2wp-k 

 

Our ‘Song of the moment is ‘The wide-eyed owl’ Below is the link to use if you wish to 
sing along with your child at home. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5z7YFQterhg 
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